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Subject:(Direct Referral) Communication from the Public Safety and Licensing Committee
requesting the appearance of Sunshine Supermarket, Candace Ali, Agent, located at 1559 Taylor
Avenue to discuss recent incidents at their establishment. (Res No. 0369-16)

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 10-25-16: That the matter
of Sunshine Supermarket, 1559 Taylor Avenue be referred to a due process hearing for determination
on whether the license should be revoked or suspended.

Fiscal Note: The approximate cost of the due process hearing is $8,000.
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